
JUNIOR SCHOOL 

NEWS 

MULTIPLICATION TABLES 
CHECK 

The children in year four have worked extremely 
hard to improve their tables facts recall in recent 
months. Thank you to all parents who have 
supported their children with practice. It is very 
important for them to have rapid recall of their 
tables, as It is the foundation for many aspects of 
number work. The last booster class will take place 
on Monday 23rd May. 

The national test for us will take place on Monday 
13th June. Please help your child by continuing to 
practise in the next couple of weeks. Here are two 
good sites to try for practice: 

www.timestableme.co.uk www.timestables.co.uk  

HEAD OF SCHOOL AWARDS 

This week’s recipients of the head of school awards 

for exemplary behaviour: 

Isaac Askey 

Poppy Scott 

Autumn Johnson  

Ewan McIntosh 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

A NOTE FROM MR DRING: 

We have had a great week in the JD after the stress of SATS: Mrs Britten did some 
Ancient Greek art with Year 5 and 6 and I had a lovely time getting to know the Year 3 
and 4 children, teaching them some German.  It has been lovely chatting to the 
parents at the gate too; I hope to meet more of you in person and please contact me 
if you would like to discuss anything.  I will be holding an informal transition meeting 
after half term for Year 4 parents to discuss transition into Year 5 (dates and time(s) 
to be confirmed). 

IMPORTANT DATES: 

Last times tables booster club Monday 

23rd May 2022 at 3pm  

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee ‘Street’ party 

Wednesday 25th May 2022 

Year 4 to Year 5 transition information 

evening  

Date to be confirmed 

Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check  

Monday 13th June 2022 

Junior School Summer Concert  

Date to be confirmed 

PGL  residential trip 11th to 13th July 

2022 

KS2 SATs results published Tuesday 5th 

July 2022 

Friday 20th May 2022 

 

Congratulations  to Jasper Bend and 

Florence Ball who received Star of the 

Week  awards for their consistent and 

enthusiastic contributions in lessons.   

 

Felix Desbruslais-Kocsis  received the 

Lunchtime Award for cooperative play 

with all .  What a super attitude!  

YEAR 6 SATs ARE 
OVER—HOORAY! 

A big congratulations to the Year 6 children for 

their tremendous effort and resilience during the 

SATs tests.  We are all so proud of them.  A 

special thanks to Mr Burns who came back to 

support the children.  I would also like to thank 

the parents and carers for all their support during this challenging week. The 

children had a fantastic time at their after-SATs party with snacks, cakes and lots of 

fun and games.   




